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Updates to IESO Monitoring Requirements: Phasor 
Data 

 
Following the engagement session on June 26, 2025, the Independent Electricity System Operator 
(IESO) invited stakeholders to provide comments and feedback on the materials presented. 
 
The IESO received written feedback submissions from: 
 
Ontario Power Generation (OPG) 

 

The presentation materials and stakeholder feedback submissions have been posted on the IESO 
Updates to IESO Monitoring Requirements: Phasor Data webpage.  

 

Specific Comments/Feedback 
Feedback/Common Themes IESO Response 

OPG had no concerns with the increase of 
the minimum required reporting rate to 60 
samples/sec. 

They also stated that for future electricity 
storage facilities, they would take into 
account the installation of a PMU and any 
future new synchrophasor requirements will 
be added to the existing IESO/OPGG 
Implementation Plan 

The IESO thanks OPG for their feedback.   

 

Stakeholder Feedback and IESO 
Response 

https://www.ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Updates-to-IESO-Monitoring-Requirements-Phasor-Data

